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GULF STATES UTILITIES COMPANY

POSTOFFICE 60X 2951 BEAUMONT, TEXAS 77704*

AREA CODE 713 831 3843

June 15, 1981

RBG-10565 f
File Nos. G9.11,
G12.1.2, 012.1.8

0 01,)
kr. Darrell G. Eisenhut /7 f
Director, Division of Licensing /'h /|/

.

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
ff ;\

U. S Nuclear Regulatory Ccrsission , , , , \\
Wa *ington, D. C. 20555 - *''2219875 ~~ I

c

Dear Mr. Eisenhut: 8*

9A %
This letter is in response to your Generic Letter 81-04

' / <N[rh
/

WI" Emergency Procedures and Trafning for Station Blackout Events."
The River Bend Station (RBS) is currently in the construction
stage and has a scheduled Fuel Load Date of October, 1983. Our
Emergency Procedures and Training Prcgrams are being develcped
and will include procedures that direct the operator in siti-
gating a station blackout event.

The operator requalification program and the simulator
training program vill include exercises that model the postulated
loss of all AC power and necessitate the use of natural circulation
flow, the steam-driven reactor core isolation cooling system and
safety relief valves. These gograms vill be outlined in the RBS
Administrative Training Manual.

The RBS engineering group is performing an assessment of the
plant design with emphasis on items a, b, c, f and g of your February
25, 1981 letter to insure that the emergency procedures, when developed,
can be implemented.

Gulf States Utilities Company is participating in industry efforts
to develop generic emergency procedure guidelines. These guidelines
vill contain the necessary actions to mitigate a station blackcut event
and assure adequate cose cooling.

Sincerely,

F.S.J + b m m
E. L. Draper, Jr.
Vice President-Nuclear Technology
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